
SENSORY STORIES & SONGS - SEP. 18 - OCT. 30
The Grande Prairie Family Education Society invite you to 
Sensory Stories and Songs, every Wednesday at the Rycroft 
Library, from September 18, 2024 through to October 30, 
2024. Drop in from 2:15 - 3:15 p.m. with your 0-6 year olds to 
experience the benefits of sensory play through activities like 
stories, songs, sand play, water play, fingerpainting, bubbles, 
and playdough making. A small snack will be provided. Register 
for free by emailling facilitator@gpfes.com or drop in on the 
day.

SAVANNA LIBRARY GRAND RE-OPENING - SEP. 18
Head down to the Savanna Municipal Library on September 18, 
2024, from 3:30-5 p.m. for their grand re-opening! Check out 
the brand new set up while enjoying complimentary coffee and 
snacks.

KIDS KREATE - SEP. 18
Head down to the Rycroft Community Library, on September 18, 
2024, from 3:30 - 5 p.m. and kreate fall creations together! This 
months theme is ‘All About Leaves’.  Parents must be present. 

COMMUNITY KITCHEN - SEP. 18
Join the Fourth Creek Community Association for their monthly 
Community Kitchen on Wednesday, September 18, 2024, at 
the Fourth Creek Hall, from 9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. Adults and 
Junior High Students work together to create meals that will 
be frozen and provided to residents of Saddle Hills County. For 
more information, to arrange for meals, or to donate, call (780) 
864-8605.

FORAGE SAMPLING & FEED TEST SEMINAR - OCT. 3
Saddle Hills County and the County of Grande Prairie No. 1 are 
hosting a Forage Sampling and Feed Test Analysis Seminar, 
presented by Barry Yaremcio with Yaremcio Ag Consulting Ltd., 
at the Westmark Hall, on October 3, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. Dinner 
will be included. Barry has had a varied career, with a BSc 
and MSc in Animal Science to his name. He has worked as a 
District Agriculturalist, Laboratory Nutritionist, Provincial Beef 
Nutritionist, and Beef and Forage Specialist, to name a few. 
Interested participants are required to register online before 
September 26, 2024, at 
saddlehills.ab.ca/Feed-And-Forage-Seminar

FALL GRAZING TOUR & FARM MGMT. SEMINAR - OCT. 4
Join the Peace Country Beef and Forage Association for a Fall 
Grazing Tour and Farm Management Seminar on October 4, 
2024, from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. Participants will begin at a Peace 
Region Living Lab site, near Bay Tree, Alberta, before travelling 
to the Bonanza Hall for a catered lunch and afternoon of 
learning! Keynote speaker, Kelly Sidoryk, will cover topics 
including, farm management practices, with an emphasis 
on working with nature to regenerate your land, mitigating 
negative economical and environmental impacts, and planning 
for the future of your farm. Pre-registration is strongly 
preferred. Head to peacecountrybeef.ca to secure your spot.

WOKING PLAYGROUP - TUES.
The Woking Playgroup will resume on September 10, 2024, 
at the Woking Multiplex! Bring your 0-6 year olds down every 
Tuesday, from 9 - 11:30 a.m., for this weekly playgroup. The cost 
is $3 per family, per visit, or $80 for the year (September - May). 
A snack is provided. For more information, call Jasmine Fox, at 
(780) 837-4717.

To view upcoming County and community events, 
and submit your own events, head to our 
website at events.saddlehills.ab.ca or 
scan the QR code. For more information 
contact our Communications Coordinator at 
communications@saddlehills.ab.ca
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